
Following the Fridenstines 
Giving Thanks ~ November 2023

Well, we have arrived at our favorite prayer letter of the year -  
the letter where we reflect on the amazing God that we have.  
Thank you for counting our blessings with us! 

We praise and thank God…  
• For Who He is - faithful, trust-worthy, holy, true, all-powerful, all-knowing, always present. 
• For the GREAT blessing it is to serve Him - ministry is not a sacrifice, it is a privilege. 
• For the Abundant Grace He has showed us in 2023. 
• For the last six weeks on furlough where were have been able to see God bless and provide  
        in unbelievable ways. 
• For the amazing family memories that Esther, Joel, Micah, Isaí and I have had together this year                                                         

from travel, to fun, to work, to ministry, to growth, to learning, to challenges and so much more. 
• For the incredible supporting churches that we have and their faithfulness to prayer and sacrificial giving. 
• For the wise men and counselors that we have been able to spend time with and learn from especially in the last few 

weeks. 
• For the 643 souls that have been saved through our ministry - public schools, medical outreach, personal door-to-door, 

students in our Christian school and guests in our services. 
• For the 17 that have followed Christ in Scriptural baptism and joined with us in membership and service this year. 
• For more than 15 people in active discipleship. 
• For the 14 Kindergarteners, 23 ninth graders, 11 high schoolers and 4 Bible graduates that we have seen pass through 

our Christian education with truths and vision that have impacted their lives. 
• For the $20,000 that the people of Emanuel Baptist Church in Cojutepeque, El Salvador gave to missions. 
• For the active online classes through our Seminary that are happening on a daily basis. 
• For the provision for the roof replacement project for the Christian School main buildings. 
• For the committed co-workers that God has raised up and placed in our ministry to serve with us.  
• For young people who are now interns with soft hearts to God’s Word and work whom we have the privilege to train for 

His harvest. 
•      For the growing church in Boaco, Nicaragua as our church planter 
missionaries celebrated their first year. 
•     For you and your love for work of the Lord and lost souls around the world. 

Happy Thanksgiving, 
Adam, Esther, Joel, Micah & Isaí Fridenstine
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